
 

 

Mr. Luis De Valdivia Castro 

Ecoener Ingeniería, Sociedad Anónima 

Cantón Grande, nº6, 6º, Zip code: 15003, La Coruña 

Spain 

 

Date: 20 September 2021 

Reference: INQ-10945_EB111 

Direct line: +49 228 815 1915 

  

Sent by e-mail: luisdevaldivia@ecoener.eu 

 

Re.: Your letter to the Board dated 10 August 2021 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

         James Grabert 

              Secretary to the CDM Executive Board 

                                                      
1 https://cdm.unfccc.int/Reference/catalogue/document?doc_id=000004594&para_id=para-000560533#para-

000560533  

 

Dear Mr. De Valdivia Castro, 

 

I wish to inform you that the CDM Executive Board (the Board) considered your 

communication of 10 August 2021 at its 111th meeting. 

 

With regard to the missed deadline to notify the secretariat (CPA change notification) of the 

increase in capacity, please refer to paragraph 38 of the EB 111 meeting report.1 

 

Thank you once again for contacting the Board with your request. 
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